
Topic Overview 

This half term in Nursery we will be learning about farm animals and pets through a range of great books and some of 
our favourite rhymes: Old MacDonald, Hickory Dickory Dock, Rosie’s Walk, Oh Dear, Oh no George!  And The Great 
Pet Sale. We will  be developing our cooperation and sharing skills and starting to talk about the things we need or 
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Literacy Communication & Language  

We will continue working on building up our levels of attention, using 
bucket time to develop focus and continuing to engage in story telling, 
sharing stories and making simple story maps to write about them. We 
will continue to develop our language skills, learning new vocabulary. 

Important Information 

Class Teachers -  Mrs Richardson 

Early Years Assistants -  Mrs White, Mrs Smith,  

PE Days -  Monday (morning) Thursday (morning) 

Reading records -  Please share a book with your child and write about 
their responses. When they read ten times they get a prize from our 
box. They are expected to read 4 times a week. 

Homelearning -  The children have number cards  and books to look at 
with you at home. 

 Mathematical Development  

We will continue to subitise quantities up to 5 in different contexts. We 
will begin to explore five frames in different contexts and will sing songs 

and rhymes using numbers and act them out. 

Expressive Art and Design 

In Art we will explore Jan Poynter and a technique called ‘Wax Resist’, 

while exploring natural patterns. 

Knowledge and Understanding of the World 

We will be learning about baby animals, and nature around us.. We will 

continue with our Forest school sessions within the school grounds.  

R.E. We will Learn about Christmas traditions in our country and across the 

world.. 

Physical Development Physical Development 

We will be developing our ‘spatial awareness’, looking into how to solve 

conflict situations through awareness of space and boundaries.  

Personal, Social and Emotional Development.  

This will continue to be a focus for this half term. We will use words to tell 

people how we feel and the things we need help with. We will begin to 

include others in our play and show friendly behaviours when playing. 


